
 

 

On-line Ordering 
 

Orders can be placed and paid for on-line via Qkr! By Mastercard.   

 

Although we would recommend that you attend a fitting when your child commences at the 
school, going forward we encourage you to use our on-line ordering application for 
additional purchases.   

 

When you send through an order, we will fill it and notify your child to come to the uniform 
shop to collect their parcel.  During term, this will be on a Tuesday or Friday morning 
between 8am and 10.30am.  However, at the commencement of Term 1, the shop is open 
additional days which will be listing on the Killara High School website under About our 
School/Uniform Information. 

 

Qkr! (pronounced quicker) by MasterCard is an easy-to-use application for iphones/ipads 
and android smartphones that makes purchasing through the Uniform shop a breeze. 

 

Qkr! Is a secure mobile application run by MasterCard and the Commonwealth Bank which 
allows fast and easy payments (Amex not accepted).  It provides you with a mechanism for 
paying and collecting uniform items without your child carrying large amounts of cash.  
There is no fee for parents using this method of payment, nor do you need to load funds in 
advance.  It is as simple as: 

 

1.  Go to Application Store on your iPhone or Google Play on your Android 
2. Search for Qkr! by MasterCard 
3. Download your free application 
4. Open the application and allow for location services to be on 
5. Follow the registration instructions 
6. Killara High School will come up on the site or search for our school 
7. Register the relevant student on the application. 

 

You are now ready to place an order. 
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